Brothers, Sheila C

From: Hippisley, Andrew R

Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 10:30 AM

To: Brothers, Sheila C

Subject: RE: Graduate Certificate in Public Health Nursing

Graduate Certificate in Public Health Nursing

This is a recommendation that the University Senate approve the suspension of admission into an
existing graduate program: Certificate in Public Health Nursing, in the College of Nursing.

Dr Andrew Hippisley

Professor and Director of Linguistics
Department of English

1377 Patterson Office Tower
University of Kentucky

Lexington, Kentucky 40506-0027 USA
1-859 2576989

http://linquistics.as.uky.edu/user/751




PROGRAM SUSPENSION/DELETION FORM

1. General Information

College: - College of Nursing .~ Department:

Major Name: | - Degree Title:

Formal Option(s), = Public Health Nursing Graduate Specialty Field w/in
if any: * Certificate . Formal Options, if any:
CIP Code: 51.3811 Today’s Date: 10292013

Requested Effective Date: [ | Semester following approval. OR [ | Specific Date®:

“Contact Person in the Dept: Sharonlock  Phone: ©323-6332 Emall  selock0O@uky.edu

2. Suspension/Deletion Information

Nature of action: @/guspension || Deletion

Rationale for suspension/deletion: See attached document

. What provisions are being made for students already in the program? | See the attached document for explanation

Will another degree program replace the one suspended/deleted? @ B

Will courses connected with the program be dropped? . Yes* [] Nol[]

*If Yes, forms for dropping a course(s) must be attached.

' Suspensions/deletions are made effective for the semester following approval. No suspension/deletion will be made effective unless all
approvals, up through and including Board of Trustees approval, are received.
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Dr. Blackwell,

We are requesting that the following certificate options be deleted from the graduate school. Students
were last admitted/completed the Public Health certificate in 2006-2007 and no students have ever
been admitted to the Health Administration certificate. All students enrolled in the Nursing Studies
certificate have completed and a new professional certificate has been created in the College of Nursing
as courses in this option are now offered through the DNP program.

Please advise if there are any other steps we need to take to have these removed from the mventory
and removed from the Graduate School website.

Health »
HLAD  Administration CERTG HAC  51.0701 8/22/2005
NUST  Nursing Studies ~ CERTG NUT  51.3802 6/9/2005
Public Health
PHNU Nursing CERTG PHN 513811 6/9/2005

Sharon E. Lock, PhD, APRN

Associate Professor and :

Interim Associate Dean for Masters (MSN) and Doctor of Nursing Practice (DNP) Studies
Coordinator of Primary Care Nurse Practitioner Track

University of Kentucky

College of Nursing

Email: selockO@uky.edu

Office: (859) 323-6332

FAX: (859) 323-1357




